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WHY THIS BILL IS NEEDED:

WHAT THIS BILL DOES:
Changes the 31-day non-resident permits to 60 days, to better facilitate the
sale of vehicles to out of state customers and removal of vehicles from
Minnesota.

NON-RESIDENT PERMITS- 31 TO 60 DAYS
SF 1322/ HF 1219

The current 31-day permit is not always sufficient for out of state customers
to get their vehicles titled and registered in their home states, which causes
complications for lenders and dealers.

ADJACENT STATE DEALERS ACCESS TO EVTR
SF 1321/ HF 1220 

WHAT THIS BILL DOES:
Allows a motor vehicle dealer licensed in an adjacent state to access the
Electronic Vehicle Titling and Registration (EVTR) interface.

WHY THIS BILL IS NEEDED:
Many dealer groups own dealerships in border communities and serve
Minnesota customers. The EVTR interface reduces manual paperwork and
processes and allows customers to get their license plates on the spot.


